From: Sandy Katz

To: Knuuti, Karen
Subject: Juniper Ridge Landfill
Date: Friday, September 27, 2024 11:48:32 AM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
I am writing to plead with you not to expand the landfill. There is no benefit to expanding it.
The Wabanaki people do not want this in their homelands.

Thanks you!
Sandra Katz
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